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TRANSPORTATION- CLERICAL 
NOTICE 

#2019-C015 
Effective November 15, 2019 

 
 

 

To: All Concerned, Transportation – Clerical Employees 

Subject: Testing of SWC Applications 
 

To support development of the Belt Apps Suite of Applications, employees working on Transportation-Clerical 
Assignments are required to assist in testing. Testing is a requirement to assure that the system is working as 

intended.  

 

 

Peter Sturgeon 

Director Car Operations & 

Project Management 

The Belt Railway Company of Chicago 
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